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Department Source: Sustainability                           

To:  City Council  

From:  City Manager & Staff  

Council Meeting Date:  June 21, 2022  

Re: Report from Climate and Environment Commission re: Transit   

 
  Executive Summary  

At their May 24, 2022 meeting, the Climate and Environment Commission voted to submit to 

City Council the attached letter seeking a Transit Task Force.    

At the time of the discussion, a proposal by Public Works for a comprehensive transit study 

had not been approved in the FY-2023 budget.  However, it has been made known to 

Sustainability staff that the PW study is included in next year’s budget.  Public Works staff has 

indicated that the Climate and Environment Commission will have ample opportunities to 

provide input at various stages of the study and be an active participant.    

 

  Discussion  

 This report also includes the draft minutes from the May 24, 2022 Climate and Environment 

Commission for Council information.     

  Fiscal Impact  

Short-Term Impact: No impact to this report.   

Long-Term Impact: No impact to this report.    

  Strategic & Comprehensive Plan Impact  

 Strategic Plan Impacts:    

Primary Impact: Not Applicable, Secondary Impact: Secondary, Tertiary Impact: Tertiary   

Comprehensive Plan Impacts:    

Primary Impact: Not Applicable, Secondary Impact: Secondary, Tertiary Impact: Tertiary  

  Legislative History  

 

 Date  Action  

    

   

Suggested Council Action  

This report is for Council’s information only.   
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